
 

 
            

       September 5, 2012  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents (or Guardians) of  _________________________________, 

 

 

 How exciting to teach young children!  As teacher of Basic Skills for Language 

Arts I will be meeting with __________________________ a maximum of three days a 

week for one half hour each day.  The Basic Skills program is designed to provide 

children with additional practice opportunities in a small group setting in an effort to 

meet classroom goals.  I will be working collaboratively with your child’s classroom 

teacher.  Participation in the program results from recent test scores and/or teacher 

recommendation. 

 

 If you have any questions you can contact me at the Jeffrey Clark School at 423-

0613 ext. 2106. 

 

 Looking forward to a great year of learning! 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

 
        Deborah Iacovone 

        Deborah Iacovone 
        Basic Skills/ Beginner Readiness 

        Teacher 

 


